
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, September 12, 2021 

Important Dates: 

 
O’Dea Retirement 
Party 
Tuesday, September 21st 
at 4 PM 
 
Parent Info Night (1-5) 
Wednesday, Sep 22nd 
6:30PM 
 
Parent Info Night (6-8) 
Thursday, Sep 23rd 
6:30PM 
 
Parent Social 
Friday, Sep 24th 5:30PM 
 
Special Education 
Meeting 
Tuesday, September 28th 
at 6:30 PM 
 
Picture Day 
Wednesday, Sep 29th  
 
First Friday Mass 
Friday, October 1st  
10:30 
 
School Closed 
Friday, October 8th 
Monday, October 11th  
 

A Letter from the Guild:  

 

THANK YOU, to Cori Saragas, Alyson Dykeman and Kristine 

Iannazzi for planning an amazing ice cream social! It was great to 

see all the kids and staff together again.   

We also had our first guild meeting and Uniform Swap this past week.  

We look forward to seeing everyone at the next Guild Meeting 

which will be October 21st at 7PM in the school cafeteria. Please 

mark your calendars.   

 
Our beloved Mr. and Mrs. O’Dea have retired. Please join the 
church and school community to wish them well on their newest 
adventure. The event is a drop-in event for adults only.  

Parent Social / Cornhole Tournament is Friday, September 
24th; we hope to see you all there for food, games, and socializing! See 
flyer below for more details. 

The October Cash Raffle tickets went home this past week in your 
oldest child’s backpack. We ask that every family sells the twenty 
tickets that were sent home.  If you need more tickets, there are extra 
raffle ticket books in the office or send an email to 
guild@staugustineandover.org.  Please have all sold tickets and 
money returned by September 27.  See flyer below for more details. 

Parent Volunteers Needed:  CORI approved volunteers are 
needed daily for lunch duty.  Please email Ardy at 
ardylouis80@gmail.com to sign up. See flyer below for more details. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
 
Lord Jesus, open my ears to hear the good news of your kingdom and set 

my heart free to love and serve you joyfully. May nothing keep me from 

following you with all my heart, mind, and strength.  

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 

Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 
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